Thatch Moyle

#309640 | May 12, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft

Planning and Sustainability Commissioners: On behalf of the Woodstock Neighborhood Association
Land Use Committee, we are submitting the following comments on the DOZA Design Overlay
Zoning Amendments dated November 2020, as well as those amendments related to the previous
draft posted in September and February 2019. While we appreciate the effort and work product
delivered by City of Portland DOZA Staffers, we are critical of the lack of public engagement and
outreach to potentially impacted neighborhoods. Our Woodstock neighborhood is experiencing
development pressures along a historic main street that would be well suited to adopted design
guidelines/standards. Please carefully consider our testimony in the attached letter. Regards, Thatch
Moyle WNA LUC Co-Chair
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